
 

 

 
 

GLS / C /706-23                CIRCULAR                                               4th September 2023  

                                                                 Field trip – Green planet – KG1 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are thrilled to announce an extraordinary opportunity for our students as we embark on a new Enquiry 
theme – ‘Feathery Friends’. To kick-start our exploration of the avian world we have organized an expedition 
to the ‘Green Planet’, a place filled with diverse flora and fauna. The trip will commence from 25th September 
2023.  

The Green Planet is the region's first Bio-Dome that recreates the enchanting world of a tropical forest with 
its rich biodiversity. This indoor trip offers a remarkable way to escape the summer heat while delving in the 
marvels of the natural world.  

This unique indoor expedition aligns perfectly with our theme and will undoubtedly spark your child's 
fascination for the avian world. 

Kindly note that students who wish to join the field trip must make a payment of AED 100 /- on or before 
14th September, 2023. Please click here for the steps to register and pay for the trip. 

Please send the following with your child on the day of the trip.  

• Water bottle and dry snacks. 

• Students must wear a white T-shirt and P.E. pants, comfortable footwear and bus card. 
 

The class teacher will share further details about the trip. 
 

We look forward to our students making the most of this opportunity.  

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EQUcuXn53K1ClQ2nUNtbBVQBIW_uVWqdLRhZczNnG2_bBA?e=PyUAMU

